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Ms. Kim Campbell 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 

February 4, 2020 

Gabriel Du Sablon 
gdusablon@cauleypridgen.com 

PHONE : 252·291·3848 I FAX :252·291·9555 
TOLL FREE : 1·877·641·8848 

2500 Nash Street N, Ste C 
Wilson, NC 27896-1394 

RE: Notice of Western Carolina University regarding 
Intent to file a General Rate Application with the 
North Carolina Utilities Commission on or about March 6, 2020 
Docket No. E-35, Sub 51 

Dear Ms. Campbell: 

Pursuant to Rule Rl-17(a) of the Rules of Practice and Procedure of the North Carolina Utilities 
Commission, please be advised that Western Carolina University intends to file a general rate 
application with the Commission on or about March 6, 2020. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

With kind regards, I am 

Cc: David Drooz 
Public Staff Legal Division 

www.cauleypridgen.com 

Very truly yours, 
CAULEY PRIDGEN, P.A. 

Gabriel Du Sablon 

Wilson I Raleigh 1 Kinston 


